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What have we been learning?  

We had a lovely time at the church celebrating harvest. Jet class sang brilliantly so 

thank you for practising at home with your child. Thank you also to the parent 

helper who kindly gave up their morning to walk with us. 

This week we have been planning and writing our non chronological reports about 

our historical figure, Neil Armstrong. We have combined our history learning with 

grammar skills focusing on using the correct punctuation consistently. 

In maths we have been partitioning two digit numbers into tens and ones, finding all 

the different combinations. At home you could continue this learning using Lego 

bricks for your tens and ones and support your child to see the pattern of 10 

more/less. 

                                   

In dance we have started to explore and engage with our space music through 

movements and patterns, creating a simple dance structure. 
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Next Week 

 
We will be completing our non-chronological 

reports in English/history. 

 

In maths we will be challenging ourselves to solve 

place value word problems. 

 

We are looking forward to our trip on Thursday 4th 

October to ‘We the curious’. Please check the trip 

letter for information about clothing and lunch. 

Important information  
 

 Practice counting backwards in twos.  Below is the 

song we have been using in class. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Lra9FAqtUeE 

 

We have also been practising counting forwards and 

backwards in tens from any given number. Below is a 

link that may help your child become more fluent. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MghhFLwlrVE 

 

Check your child’s home learning book for home 

learning. 

 

Maths and phonics home learning have come home this 

week. Maths will be checked on Monday and phonics 

will be checked on Friday. 
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